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May 2, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you that the Middle School Scholars Program has officially concluded for this school year.  

It has been our pleasure to serve your child in innovative and exciting ways.  As we move into the month of May, 

we wish your child great success with state testing and the remainder of the school year.  Should you have any 

questions regarding the Middle School Scholars Program, please feel free to contact the Office of STEM-Focused 

Learning & Gifted Education 973-677-4000 ext. 50452.  As always, we thank you for your continued partnership 

and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Scutari 

Executive Director 
 


